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Safe and Responsible Parking During Drop-off and Pick-up Times 
  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
We are writing to bring to your attention an important matter concerning the safety of our students, 
staff, and community. It has been observed that several private vehicles are being parked unsafely 
and inappropriately outside the school premises during drop-off and pick-up times. This practice 
not only disrupts the flow of traffic but also creates significant safety risks for students crossing the 
road and for other motorists. In some cases, vehicles are being parked in no-parking zones, double-
parked, or left idling in areas designated for emergency access. 
 
We kindly urge all parents and guardians to: 

• Follow all traffic and parking regulations near the school. 
• Use designated parking and drop-off areas near the school. 
• Avoid blocking driveways, entrances, or other vehicles. 
• Be respectful to other parents and members of the public in the area. 
• Assist students, usher them to your vehicle safely. 
• Kindly refrain from stopping the vehicle at the gate.  

 
Your cooperation is essential in ensuring a safe and orderly environment for everyone. The safety of 
our children is our top priority, and we trust that you will support us in promoting responsible and 
mindful behavior during school hours. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 
 


